

	


The Royal British Legion
Morgan’s Vale, Woodfall’s & Redlynch Branch

Celebration for VJ Day
And the 75th Anniversary of the ending of World War Two.  


While there is very little information available from Government or HQ RBL at time of planning, it has been decided to be positive and make plans for a short Service to commemorate this event. 

Keeping the need for caution in mind the plan is to hold a short Remembrance Day style service.  The details are:

Location; Bowers Hill Memorial
Date;  Saturday 15 August 2020
Time; assemble at 10.45 service at 1055

We are ever mindful of the restrictions in place.  Bowers Hill will offer us the ground to spread out from each other.  Hymns will be spoken and not sung.
There will be no security involved for area control.  Therefore please park at the St Birinus Hall car park, permission granted, or elsewhere.  There will be other issues which we will overcome as they arise.

This is a notable date in the conflict of that time. It is proper that we should say thank you to that generation who did so much for the future of our Country.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]The dress for this event is considered to be as for Remembrance Day or for going to Church.  There are bound to be other points of change to be considered. Please be patient while the plan is put together.  Last of all, please, if you can, give your support on the day.

    


Thank you for your support.  
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